Kindergarten Report - 30th August, 2019

At Kinder this fortnight we created our own bakery shop! The children enjoyed learning
new skills and concepts through play. These included discussing topics, sometimes foods
and everyday foods that we were selling in our bakery, taking on roles of shop keeper or
customer, talking about money and developing numeracy skills. One popular role was to be
the baker in the kitchen “kneading the dough” and we also cooked real sausage rolls.
Yummy!

Puzzles and board games have been a focus which has been child initiated. Most of the
children have been mastering some harder puzzles which requires sitting and concentrating
for longer periods of time, in great preparation for their foundation year at school next
year.

We now have a woodwork shed, with the help of the children. We were excited to set up a
new space for construction. The children will be able to access this space in any weather.

We all enjoyed preparing our veggie patch for spring time planting.

Picture plate deadline for orders and money is last day of term
(Wednesday 18th September). No late orders will be accepted as it is a 6 week wait.

Happy Father's Day to all of our Dads/Poppy's/Special person on
Sunday!

Hope you enjoy your day!

Cheers,
Megan and Kass




